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Software Update Notice 

PARENT/GUARDIAN INFORMATION  

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

The 2019 BYODD Student Workshops will take place from Monday, 11th of February. These will be 

intensive workshops will support students in ensuring they are ready to use their device, and are  

prepared for  a successful start to learning at Orange High School. 

 

As part of the BYODD process at Orange High School, student devices will require a software 

instalment. There is no cost for this software and process. 

 

This process will ensure that all software required for successful learning with student devices can 

take place.  This will occur during school time, where the set up will take place in collaboration with 

our Technical Support Officer. As the process of any software updates begins at 3pm, as per 

Department of Education Policy, the device will need to remain at school overnight. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school via the front office.  

 

 

Kind regards, 

Kahina  Kharitos      Helene Hamilton 

BYODD Coordinator      Deputy Principal 

 

__________________________                                                        __________________________ 


